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Wednesday, April 11, 2023

Re: Oak Run Solar Project, 22-0549-EL-BGN

Dear Mr. Butler,

It is with great pleasure that I write this letter of support for the Oak Run Solar Project.

Resprotfiilly,

Technician

'I

Donovan Cooper
President - London City Schools 
Board of Education

Mr. Matt Butler 
Ohio Power Sitting Board 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43140

Also included in my duties on the Board of Education is to ensure that every student has the 
opportunity to succeed. Further research into the Oak Run Solar Project showed me that their 
desirable involvement with The Ohio State University would also positively impact Madison 
County. Our students can already work with the Farm Science Review every year. An expansion 
to involve students from our district to participate in a one of a kind Agrivoltaics Research 
Project would be monumental.

I am cunently the President of the London City School District. Part of my duties being an 
elected representative of our school district is to ensure that the school system is financially 
responsible. The Oak Run Solar project will likely generate colossal tax revenue that would 
benefit not only Madison County, Ohio, but the London School District as well. The increase in 
funds received would assist our ever-growing school district with educational programs, 
facilities, and extracurricular activities.
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